
 

 

 

 

 

Exciting News 
The Town of Chapel Hill is partnering with  

Volunteer Disposal for  
weekly trash collection service! 

 

What does this mean for you, our customers? 

• All trash service will be picked up on TUESDAYS.  Have your can by the road by 5 AM.   
• All items should be placed in the approved cans provided by the Town.   
• Extra cans may be purchased from the Town for a fee. 
• Trash or items outside of can will not be removed. 
• Some items that are NOT permitted are:  

o Paint or Paint Cans 
o Tires 
o Car Batteries 
o Furniture 
o Yard Waste 
o Construction Debris 
o Deceased Animals 

• Holidays observed that may impact to pick-up days are:  
o Memorial Day 
o 4th of July 
o Labor Day 
o Thanksgiving Day 
o Christmas Day 

This change is effective beginning in May.  The first pick-up will be on May 7, 2024.  Trucks 
are equipped with software that is capable of tracking any issues.  If you have any issues, 
please contact Town Hall at 931-364-7632. 


